
 

Subject: FW: Blue Heron Solar Project 

Attachments: 2024-11-04 Blue Heron Solar - Notification Package (Email).pdf 

From: Samantha Brown <sbrown@sabrenergyconsulting.com> 

Sent: November 7, 2024 7:59 AM 

To: Shelly Armstrong <sarmstrong@flagstaff.ab.ca>; Wanja Nordin <wnordin@flagstaff.ab.ca> 

Cc: Aida Prellezo Tezanos <aprellezo@gransolar.com> 

Subject: Blue Heron Solar Project 

Good morning, 

We are reaching out today to introduce the proposed Blue Heron Solar Project and the developer, Gransolar. The 

attached newsletter was mailed out yesterday to all stakeholders within 800m of the Project, as well as industry and 

agencies such as Flagstaff County. This initial outreach kicks off our stakeholder engagement program for the Project 

and we will be reaching out to stakeholder to discuss the project, answer questions and address any concerns that may 

arise over the next few months. 

Once you've had a chance to review, we are happy to come meet with you to discuss the project and any questions 

you may have. Engagement with and input from the Count are critical for the development of the project. Over the 

coming weeks, Gransolar is undertaking technical studies such as a noise impact assessment and solar glare hazard 

analysis. Additionally, Gransolar has completed environmental surveys since spring this year and will be making a 

submission to Alberta Environment and Protected Areas for review, likely by the end of this year. Gransolar will also 

develop a site specific emergency response plan, which we would be seeking comment on by the County. 

Please let us know once you have had a chance to review and if you'd like to arrange a meeting, provide some 

availability. 

Thank you! 

Samantha Brown, MBA, PMP 

Tel: (587) 434-7547 

Email: sbrown@sabrenergyconsulting.com 

Connect with me on Linkedln 

SABR Energy Consulting Inc. 

PO Box 72007, Glenmore Landing PO 

Calgary, Alberta T2V 5H9 

www.sabrenergyconsulting.com 
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